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8 July 1985

Mr. Dowinic J. DiMare
. I

San Franciseco, CA& 94121
Dear Mr. DiMare:

On 25 August 1950, the Navy hospitzl ship Benevolence
sank in San Francisco Baye. I was one of those rescued by a
fishing bkoat == later I was able to visit one of the homes
of ome of the men on the hoat to express my thanks for
being rescued.

1 was told that the men on the bhoat that night were
Dominic DiMare, Carmelo Patania, and Dominic FruclanOe..l
never got to meet any of these men because they were at sea
when T visited the home. '

This letter is written to tell you that I still feel
great gratitude -~ I still remember ~~ neither my family
wor I will ever forget the actions of courage and sacrifice
that saved us..

If yous or members of your famiiy, wish to exchange
letters, to share some membories of this event, I will be

very happy to do so.

To you, and to all your family, I am sending my thankg=—

with all wishes for your good health and happiness.

Sincerely yours,

Harry Treber




